
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Please find below a link to the Tell Them From Me-Parent Survey. This 
survey gives the college valuable information and feedback from our 
parent/carer body in how we can improve focus areas in our school plans 
and improve strategies to support our students and your children in their 
education pathway.  
 
http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/greatlakes 
 
The survey will take 15 minutes and I encourage you to take the time to 
complete the survey for the benefit of our students and the college. 
 
Thanking you in anticipation. 
 
 
Graeme Jennings 
College Principal 
Great Lakes College 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fnsw.tellthemfromme.com%2Fgreatlakes&data=05%7C01%7Cgraeme.j.jennings%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C30dd08c759934eace40508dbb344cee2%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638300880346406230%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=HtbkCtbE1mqsylk18f8zlH2%2BXpVuRpGDrGxXdaoCMB0%3D&reserved=0

